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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Heritage Act

From: Linda Waugh

Date: April 12, 2021 at 4:41:05 PM EDT
To: maureen.wilson@hamilton.ca
Subject: Heritage Act

Dear Councillor Wilson,
| am contacting you as a member of New Vision United Church and a resident of your ward.

Please support Councillor Nann’s initiative at your City Council meeting on April 14 to have our church’s
efforts to develop affordable housing at the former St. Giles site at 85 Holton Ave. S. Receive more
consideration by the public and the City Planning Department before deciding on the motion to
designate the site under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act.

| would ask you to access the letter UPRC sent to City Council through the City Clerk on Monday, April 12
in which UPRC clarifies facts and corrects misrepresentations given at the April 6. 2021 Planning
committee meeting before Council entertains the Planning Committee’s recommendation to designate
the site under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act.

Thank you for your diligence in reviewing my reasons for my request. | prayerfully hope that you will
give Councillor Nann your support in this matter at Wednesday’s City Council meeting.

Yours truly
Linda Waugh



